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HANCOCK COUNTY

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
July 28, 2020
Garner, Iowa

	 The Hancock County, Iowa, Board of 
Supervisors met in adjourned session 
on the above captioned date pursuant to 
adjournment with Supervisors Florence 
(Sis) Greiman, Gary Rayhons, and Jerry 
J. Tlach present. Absent: none.
	 At a joint teleconference with Cerro 
Gordo County Board of Supervisors, 
Chris Watts, Tim Latham, and Casey 
Callanan, Absent: none; and Hancock 
County Board of Supervisors, Florence 
(Sis) Greiman, Gary Rayhons, and Jerry 
Tlach, Absent: none; motion by Supervi-
sor Watts, seconded by Supervisor Tlach, 
and carried unanimously, the Joint Board 
gave approval to the following: Tentatively 
approved Engineer Kent Rode’s report on 
Joint Drainage District no. 123-113 and 
Cerro Gordo County’s Drainage District 
no. 16. On motion by Supervisor Cal-
lanan, seconded by Supervisor Watts, 
and carried unanimously, the Joint Board 
gave approval to the following: Set Sep-
tember 8, 2020 at 10:05 a.m. at the Cerro 
Gordo County Board of Supervisors’ of-
fice, Mason City, as the date and time for 
formal hearing with landowners of Joint 
Drainage District no. 123-113 and Cerro 
Gordo County’s Drainage District no. 16.
	 No further business to come before the 
Board, motion made to adjourn at 10:14 
a.m. by Supervisor Rayhons and carried. 
All Supervisors present voting, “Aye,” 
session to adjourn and will meet again on 
August 4, 2020.
	 Attest:
	 Michelle K. Eisenman, Auditor
	 Florence Sis Greiman, Chair
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